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Comments: My interest falls along the lines of the LAC surveys. Given the time this process has been in place it

strikes me that addressing the process in general requires a budget specific to the process. Thank you for

sharing information on how you are currently trying to improve the process. Passing on historic views(photos,

etc.) seems important as people move in and out of the work place. I think looking at old sites in pma's can bring

in a good perspective on natural regeneration times, this usually only involved removing the fire grate and latrine.

My guess is hardening existing sites is the best case scenario, given how hard most sites already are.  Site land

areas versus the rest of the "woods" is a pretty small percentage of  the BWCAW. Not much different than

shoreline erosion at portages and campsites versus total shoreline. It was interesting listening to Tom and Chris

talk about the possible needs for more tent pads on sites. It sounded like that was a result of fewer people per

tent. Having spent about 5 years on the Kawishiwi district rehabbing sites and creating two very distinct tent pads

and making other spots unusable I think there is possibly a lot of manual labor coming in the future. I can't

imagine the firestorm that would erupt if quotas were dropped, or rules instituted that forced travel and or

campsite reservations. Good luck and may the wind be at your back. Thank You, Dave Hunsche


